From: Kathy Knoll <kathyknoll@earthlink.net>

Sent: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 10:01 AM

To: Douglas Krauss <dkrauss@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal <suja@hermosabeach.gov>; Ken Robertson <Krobertson@hermosabeach.gov>; Mary Campbell
<drmarycampbell@gmail.com>; Councilmember Stacey Armato <sarmato@hermosabeach.gov>; Mayor Pro Tem Justin Massey <jmassey@hermosabeach.gov>; Councilmember Hany Fangary
<hfangary@hermosabeach.gov>; Michael Detoy <mdetoy@hermosabeach.gov>; Leeanne Singleton <Isingleton@hermosabeach.gov>

Subject: Pier ave street closure.

Dear Mayor Campbell and Council-members.
T have reached out to several businesses /DHBA regarding tonight discussion on the Pier Avenue street closure concepts and we are all in agreement that we like option 1.
We absolutely do not like option 4! We hope you will consider our input while making this decision.

Thank you. Kathy Knoll

Sent from my iPhone



